July 6, 1988 Docket No. STN 50-605

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Lester Rubenstein, Director .
Standardization and Non-Power Reactor Project Directorate

Subject: Additional Information to the Submittal of Amendment 2 to
GE’'s ABWR SSAR

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

Please find enclosed thirty four copies of Figures 7.6-1 and 7.6-2 which
were inadvertently left out of the shipment of Amendment 2 to GE's ABWR
SSAR. Amendment 2 was transmitted to you by letter, dated June 29, 1988,
The accompanying figures are identified as General Electric Company Propri-
etary Information and, as such, will be treated with the proprietary
portion of Amendment 2. Your forbearance in handling this additional in-
formation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

J. S.g:ncting Manager

Licensing and Consulting Services
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